

St. Louis, Missouri July 23-27, 2018

Orthodox Church in America

PO Box 675 Syosset, NY 11791 Office: (516) 922-0550 Fax: (516) 922-0954

His Beatitude Metropolitan Tikhon

Archbishop of Washington and Metropolitan of All America and Canada

His Grace Bishop Paul

Bishop of Chicago and the Midwest Preconciliar Chair (312) 202-0420

Archpriest Eric G. TosiSecretary and Council
Administrator

Deacon Peter Ilchuk Council Manager

Local Committee

Archpriest Timothy Sawchak Clergy Chair

Robert ButchkoCo-Lay Chair

September 15, 2017

Dear Friends:

With pleasure, the Orthodox Church in America announces that the 19th All-American Council will be held in St. Louis, Missouri on July 23 – July 27, 2018. The site of the gathering will be the St. Louis Union Station Hotel located at 1820 Market Street near the downtown area of St. Louis.

As part of its program, the Council will host an Exhibit Hall that will provide you with an excellent opportunity to display and market your merchandise or services. As in the past there will be clergy, representatives and visitors attending the Council from across Canada, Mexico and the United States.

The Vendor/Display areas at the Union Station Hotel is a unique experience in that it will be in the Midway section of the hotel, a large covered open space that all participants of the Council will need to go through to access the Plenary Sessions. You will have a great opportunity for maximum exposure to the participants in the Council. The areas will also be opened for extended time periods so that you can maximize contact with those who will be visiting your booths. Enclosed you will find a Vendor/Display contract and specific information and details on the booths, Council itinerary, and hotel registration.

To secure your space, kindly complete the Contract Application and submit the form along with your deposit (US dollars) by May 25, 2018. All fees must be sent to the OCA Treasurer at 19th All American Council, c/o Ms. Melanie Ringa, PO Box 675, Syosset, NY 11791. Make checks payable to the 19th All-American Council. The booth must be paid in full by June 15, 2018.

Exhibit space is limited so please reserve your space early. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me or our exhibitor Co-chairs For additional information, please contact the Local Committee Exhibition Co-Chairs: Ken Herman at kryanherman@gmail.com or Paul Rueschhoff at pdRueschhoff@sbcglobal.net.

Sincerely,

Archpriest Eric G. Tosi

Secretary

Orthodox Church in America